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N E W S   R E L E A S E 

 
July 24, 2008 

Upcoming freeway on-ramp and lane closures due to construction  
at I-280 and CA-85 in Cupertino 

 
Beginning on Friday, July 25, towers will be put in place as part of construction of a bicycle 
pedestrian bridge across 280 at Mary Avenue.  
 
On Friday, July 25, the north tower (Homestead High School) will be assembled and 
placed on its final foundation beginning at 11:00 PM, Friday. The northbound off-ramp to 
CA-85, from northbound 280 will be closed to traffic. This closure will remain in place until 
5:00 AM, Saturday morning. The same closure will be instituted again on the next night, 
Saturday July 26 at 11:00 PM and reopened Sunday morning at 5:00 AM. 
 
On Friday August 1, the south tower (Mary Ave by the Oaks Shopping Center) will be 
assembled and placed on its foundation. The on-ramps from north and southbound 85 
onto southbound 280 will be closed Friday, August 1, from Midnight to 6:00 AM. The same 
closure will occur on Saturday, August 2, midnight to 6:00 AM to finish the work. 
 
No lane restrictions to north or southbound 280 are anticipated.  
 
In addition to construction staff, the California Highway Patrol, Caltrans and the Santa 
Clara County Sheriff's office have coordinated these closures. 
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